
Written- Only Testimony in support of HB 245 
  
Chairwoman Abrams, Vice Chair Williams, and Members of the House Criminal 

Justice Committee, thank you for hearing my support testimony for HB 245. 
  

Protection of children in our great State of Ohio is of utmost importance.  The 

common-sense proposed changes made in HB 245 to regulations regarding adult 

cabaret are necessary and proper.  Please do what you can to follow procedures and 

move this along so it will eventually be on the Governor’s desk for signature. 
  
I strongly urge the committee to vote YES on HB 245. 
  
Ann Schroyer 

 

 


